
     
 

 

 
NOTICE 

 
 

Mahjong Reservation   
 

 

Dear Members,  

 

To enhance your gaming experience and streamline our operations, we have decided to 

consolidate all Mahjong sessions into Function Room A with immediate effect.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this adjustment, but we believe that this 

decision will enhance your Mahjong experience and ensure a more seamless and 

enjoyable gaming session for all players.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we strive to continually improve our 

services and facilities. 

 

Patrick Wong  

General Manager 

25th May 2024  
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